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The work that is provided by Direct Support Professionals across the State of Oregon 

will be in high need with the aging population and if you would like to retain a 

workforce than it is beneficial to pay them what they are worth. The job is not for 

unskilled labor workers, it is provided by compassionate and empathetic individuals 

who tirelessly give up their time to help others. They deserve a liveable wage! 


